
Marathon staff will be riding in 
their vehicles on April 23rd 
beginning at the MAES/MVA 
parking lot at 4:00 pm.  They will 
be following the route detailed to 
the right. Feel free to make signs 
or just wave, but please follow the 
social distancing guidelines by 
staying away from the cars as 
they go past. The route includes 
Main St., 4th St., East St., 8th St. 
and some of the other side streets 
in the village. “See” you soon!

Students and 
Families - 

We Miss You! 


